

RALPH J. HEXTER Interim Chancellor at Davis OFFICE OF THE CHANCELLOR ONE SHIELDS AVENUE DAVIS, CALIFORNIA 956148558 TELEPHONE: (530) 7547237

November 22, 2016

Dear Campus Colleagues,

Thank you for your recent letter. I appreciate the care that went into its preparation and the fact that it is signed by so many of our colleagues. Please know that I take very seriously the issues and concerns you raise and that I am personally committed to supporting all of our students, faculty, and staff. This is something about which I am passionate.

As you may know, the University of California system has taken two specific actions to address the concerns you raisemmediately following the election, UC President Napolitano and all 10

Sincerely,

Ralph J. Hexter Interim Chancellor